
RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY 

Maryland Governor Larry Hogan and Lt. Governor Boyd Rutherford made a visit to the Ravens’ practice on 
Monday, Aug. 24 at the Under Armour Performance Center in Owings Mills. Governor Hogan, who is currently 
undergoing chemotherapy for non-Hodgkin’s Lymphoma discovered earlier this summer, was given a tour of 
the facility by president Dick Cass (pictured bottom left) and presented with a commemorative jersey. After 
practice, the Governor addressed the team and delivered a message on staying strong during difficult times.

GOVERNOR’S VISIT

On Monday, Aug. 24, the Ravens hosted 23-year-
old Rakeem Bowdry, a special guest from the Ronald 
McDonald House of Baltimore, at practice. Bowdry was 
rendered paralyzed from the neck down in a tragic car 
accident involving a drunk driver in 2011. Despite his 
disability and an extensive amount of physical therapy, 
Bowdry still visits local area schools to spread awareness 
to youth about the dangers of drinking and driving. 
After practice, Rakeem had the opportunity to meet the 
players, including OLB Elvis Dumervil, QB Joe Flacco, and 
TE Dennis Pitta (pictured left). 

SERVICE DAY
On Friday, Aug. 28, Ravens staff participated in a service day at Charles Carroll Barrister Elementary School located 
in the Washington Village neighborhood of Baltimore City. In anticipation of the students’ return to school, staff 
members teamed up to accomplish various tasks, such as assembling the school’s library, assisting with setup in the 
computer lab, painting projects around the school and general classroom organization.

SPECIAL GUESTS


